
 

Browning Public Schools
Board Agenda Request
Meeting To Be Held: September 14, 2021
_____________________________________________________________________

Recognition:   Students   Staff   Parents

Information:   Building Report   Old Business   Superintendent’s Report

Action:   Resignations   Hiring   Contract Service Agreements 

  Travel Out-of-State   Travel In State   Approvals

  Termination   Legal Matters   Other:       

This action request pertains to   Elementary (only)   High School/District Wide

Date: August 31, 2021

To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall From:     John Salois
Superintendent of Schools Title: Director of Human Resources

Subject: Resignation

Description: The following resignation has been accepted by the Superintendent:

Hailey Bullshoe, BPS Childcare, Effective 8/17/2021

Financial Impact:  N/A

Attachment(s): Resignation Letter

Superintendent Action:    Approved.    Denied   Deferred Initial & date: ___________

Comments: 

Board Action: N/A (Info) Approved Denied Tabled to:  



 

Hailey Bullshoe 
P.O box 2549 Browning MT 59417· Haileybullshoe7@gmail.com

 

August 17th, 2021

Corrina Guardipee-Hall 
Superintendent
Corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us
 

Dear Mrs. Guardipee-Hall, 

Please accept this letter as notification that I am resigning from my position with Browning 
Public School Childcare aid for the 2021 school year. I apologize for not being able to provide 
two weeks' notice. I regret that, due to many factors, I have decided to leave my position as a 
child care aid. 

With a heavy heart, my decision to vacate my position was based of the fact I have to work on 
many personal aspects of my life. Including being a full-time college student, my mental health/ 
wellbeing and other factors. Working at this position, I know that it comes with many 
responsibilities, and lots of time devotion that I know I would not be able to give at this 
moment. 

I do not intend to inconvenience you with this news, I do hope you accept my most sincere 
apologies.

Thank you so much for the support that you have provided me during my time with this position.  
I greatly appreciate that you have gave me a chance although only a short amount of time, I have 
learned valuable knowledge that I will use in my future careers. Thank you for the opportunity of 
personal, and professional development that was provided to me during my time at this position. 

Sincerely,

Hailey Bullshoe 


